
I absolutely agree that information needed to enable a car to be serviced by a mechanic of a 
customer’s choice should be readily available. It is unfair and anticompetitive to hold this 
information back. Customers certainly aren’t advised that they will be required to have their car 
serviced by dealers when they purchase the car. If this were commonly known, less people would 
buy a new car. 
Kind regards 
Kim Williams 
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